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July 19 Public Hearing to be held in Vernon Council Chambers  
 
The City of Vernon would like to advise the public that the Public Hearing scheduled to take 
place on July 19, 2021, will be held in Vernon Council Chambers (3400 30th Street), starting at 
5:45 p.m. 
 
Originally, the Public Hearing was scheduled to take place at the Dogwood Gymnasium. For 
those who are interested, members of the public are invited to attend and participate in the 
Public Hearing in person. 
 
For more information on the upcoming Public Hearing, please visit the City’s website: 
vernon.ca/publichearings.  
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